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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Grilled Cheese 
Sandwich 
Tomato Soup 
Fruit/Veggie Bar 

Taco Bar 
Spanish Rice 
Fruit/Veggie Bar 

BBQ Chicken 
BBQ Tofu 
Mashed Potato 
Fiesta Corn 
Fruit/Veggie Bar 
 

Pasta Alfredo 
Carrot & Raisin 
Salad 
Fruit/Veggie Bar 

In Service 
No School 

Important Dates 

March 9, 2018 
Volume 9, Issue 24 

        PTO Meeting 

  Monday, March 12 

         

               Science Fair 

  Wednesday, March 15 

         6:00 –7:00 PM 

        

        In-Service Day 

           No School 

  Friday, March 16, 2018 
 

          Skate Night   

    Friday, March 23rd 

        5:30—8:00 PM 

       Cairns Ice Rink 
 
 
 

#ÌÈÙɯ/ÈÙÌÕÛÚɯȫɯ&ÜÈÙËÐÈÕÚȮɯ 

Welcome Back Orchard Families! We hope you had a great vacation and are rested 
and ready for the spring session.  
Thank you Orchard Community for supporting the South Burlington School District 
Budget; our voting district voted yes to the budget and bond with an over a 3-1 mar-
gin. We appreciate this support and are excited to be keeping Orchard School in 
good shape and not be making extensive cuts. 
 
Act 1 is a law relating to Vermontôs sexual abuse response system that took effect in 
schools as of July 2011. This law came about, in part, as a result of the rising statis-
tics of reported child sexual abuse both nationally and across the state of Vermont.  
One component of the law requires all Vermont schools provide developmentally 
appropriate sexual abuse prevention education at every grade level. Additionally, 
school faculty and staff are trained in a number of related issues and similar infor-
mation will be made available to parents.  
Because of this we are bringing back the Puppets in Education on March 28 to reach 
out to all students and share information in a thoughtful and sensitive style. Parents 
are invited to attend one of the shows. Please see the attached informational page 
about Puppets in Education as well as an informative letter from our school counse-
lors. 
 
Donôt forget we have a school In-Service Day on Friday, March 16, 2018. We un-
derstand the school calendar flows differently from when we were kids, but please 
know there is a strong belief that staff training and professional development 
throughout the year (rather than just at the beginning and end of the school year) is 
much more effective. Thank you for your flexibility on this. 
 
Can you believe, in the midst of all these snow storms, that: 

¶ Daylight Savings Time starts this weekend (turn all clocks ahead Saturday 
night)  

¶ Our Spring Tag Sale is approximately a month away. Itôs on April 13 &14,so 
hang on to your give-away treasures for just a couple more weeks! 

'ÈÝÌɯÈɯÎÙÌÈÛɯÞÌÌÒÌÕËȮɯÛÈÒÌɯÚÖÔÌɯÛÐÔÌɯÛÖɯÙÌÈËɯÞÐÛÏɯàÖÜÙɯÊÏÐÓËȭ 

,ÈÙÒɯ3ÙÐŗÓÐÖ 

Lunch Menu from March 12 -16 

Daylight Savings Time 
Spring Ahead,  

Turn your clocks forward! 



Photo: Friday Morning, 5th graders shared 
their favorite poetry with students 

~ PTO Updates ~ 
 

2018 Orchard Science Fair is here! 

Please join us for the fair on March 15 

from 6:00 -7:00 pm! We are still accept-

ing registration forms for the science 

fair.  Please give them to your teacher, 

or to the office. Please contact Emily 

Frazier Williams 

at emfrazier@gmail.com with any 

questions or for more information. 

 

Skate Night is almost here! Please 

see the attached letter for infor-

mation on Pre-Sale tickets. We hope 

to see you there! 
 

PTO  Meeting 

March  12th 6:30pm Agenda:  

¶ Welcome & Introductions 

¶ Approval of February meeting 

minutes 

¶ Action Items 

¶ Financials update 

¶ Science Fair 

¶ Skate Night 

¶ Tag Sale 

¶ Teacher Raffle – Kelli Shonter 

¶ 5th Grade Fun Day 

¶ Lake Monsters Fundraiser 

¶ 2018/19 PTO 

¶ Past Events Update 

¶ Drama 

¶ Volunteer Needs 

¶ Author for Other Paper 

¶ Spring Fling lead 2018/19 

¶ Mini Milers Coach 

¶ http://orchard2012.ivolunteer.com/ 

¶ 2018/19 School Year PTO 

Advancements in Security 
In the next few weeks we will be introducing additional 
safety measures at Orchard School. As we work to coor-
dinate different policies and create new systems, we are 
also expecting that parents drop off their children in the 
lobby—this includes drop-off and pick-up. All of this 
must be done in the lobby. The exception to this will be 
going to the cafeteria to pay a lunch bill. 
Parents—you are ñalwaysò welcome at Orchard School. 
If you need to go down hallways, or anywhere past the 
lobby, you will be required to sign in & out and wear a 
badge. This will be a requirement for everyone, as we 
support school safety. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any ques-
tions or concerns. 
Thank you, 
Mark Trifilio, Principal 

mailto:emfrazier@gmail.com
http://orchard2012.ivolunteer.com/

